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AGENDA 

ITEM ISSUE  NAME STATEMENT 
NO 

N/A 20 MPH Zones Jane Cunningham 1 
 



            1 
 
Public statement for Horfield & Lockleaze Neighbourhood Partnership 18th September 2014  
 
I understand that the areas that have had the 20mph zones introduced will be getting feedback 
from the Safer Streets team. 
I am told this will not include any details regarding the impact on Air Quality. Our area is 
now due to have the 20mph introduced (26th September 2014) and as there were many 
concerns raised during the consultation I would ask that our NP requests that impacts on Air 
Quality is included in our feedback report. 
Parts of our NP are already over acceptable AQ levels and with the latest Bristol Health 
Technical report out we should be continuing to be address this problem. 
 
Jane Cunningham 
Horfield Resident 
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